

January 31, 2024

Re: 24th Annual Golf Tournament Fundraiser

Dear Friend,

We thank you for continuing to be a supporter of Youth Encouragement Services (YES). I wanted to let you know of an opportunity to share the YES story with the community and raise the funds to help fuel this vital ministry. We've missed seeing you on the greens, and we're excited to announce the return of our annual golf tournament **on April 8th!** 

This event promises to be an unforgettable opportunity to treat yourself, colleagues, clients, or friends to eighteen (18) holes of golf at the beautiful Nashville Golf & Athletic Club. Enjoy a day on the course, win some great prizes, and witness a remarkable eclipse from the magnificent Nashville Golf & Athletic Club. Whatever your motivation, let's unite to raise \$100,000 FORE the YES Kids!

We invite your company to be featured as one of our corporate sponsors for the event! **The deadline for team signup is March 15th and for sponsorship recognition is March 25th.** Our <u>registration</u> <u>website</u> details the special benefits available to our treasured partners.

To grow and sustain our programming, we need your help. Our success is only possible because of the support from our community's champions. Your funds will support the daily programming FORE nearly 150 children who reside in the low-income neighborhoods of South Nashville's urban core. We know that FORE the KIDS to reach their potential they need positive influences, encouragement, and cheerleaders. Every kid doesn't grow up in a safe environment. So, YES becomes one by offering programming and resources to support every kid's future, all rooted in the love of Christ. The two YES centers provide a home FORE the KIDS to explore, feel supported, and actualize their potential. Programs are elevated through the literacy initiative, life skills sessions, mentoring and a host of other opportunities. Students are set up to thrive with the YES Athletics League, annual backpack & uniform drives, Thanksgiving baskets, and our wonderful Christmas Store. This fundraiser affords scholarships to cover the fees FORE each of our families.

If you have questions or are interested in learning more, let's "tee up" a time to chat! Please contact us via phone (615) 315-5333 or email <u>info@youthencouragement.org</u>.

Sincerely,

Viva Price

**Executive Director** 

P.S. We are also seeking promotional giveaways and prizes for the golfers. We appreciate any contributions you can make. The Federal Tax EIN for our organization is 62-0570681.